
Harrisburg Law Enforcement Survey 

The City Council believes that the safety of our citizens is one of the most important services they provide.  The City of 
Harrisburg pays $279,200 a year for law enforcement services.  $261,657 is paid to the Linn County Sheriff’s Office (LCSO), 
and $30,000 to the City of Coburg.  Combined services provide the City with 310 hours a month/3720 a year. The City of 
Harrisburg has a crime rate that is lower than most of our neighboring towns.   

We want your voice to be heard! Please take a few moments to fill out this quick survey, which will be used to inform the 
Council of what is most important to our citizens in relation to law enforcement purposes. Provide your survey to the City 
by January 12, 2022.  The survey is included with the utility bills this month, or you can download the survey from our 
website and share it via email to meldridge@ci.harrisburg.or.us.  (Subject line: Law Enforcement Survey).  You can also 
pick up a survey at City Hall.  Please drop the survey off at City Hall in person or drop it off in our overnight payment box 
by the deadline.  

1.  Are you pleased with the level of law enforcement services that the City currently provides? 
______ Yes 
______ No 

 
2. Do you want more or less law enforcement services in Harrisburg?  

_____ More 
_____ Less 
_____ No Changes 
 

3. Are you willing to pay more for enhanced law enforcement services?  
_____ Yes 
_____ No 
 

4. Over the last 12 months, do you feel safer in your community? 

_____ Yes 
_____ No 

 
5. What do you feel are the types of services most needed in the City of Harrisburg?  

___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Harrisburg City Council has been hearing from citizens who had concerns with the types and/or costs of services 
being provided, and therefore, a Law Enforcement Ad-Hoc Committee was formed. Citizens are welcome and 
encouraged to join us at the next meeting being held on January 13, 2022 at 6:30pm.  You can find a copy of the agendas 
and minutes online on the City’s website by following this link:  https://www.ci.harrisburg.or.us/meetings. Call City 
Recorder Lori Ross at 541-995-6655 or email lross@ci.harrisburg.or.us, if you’d like to be emailed when the agenda is 
completed.   Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey and voicing your opinion. 
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